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Assessor's report for January 17, 2017
The December Board of Review was held on December 13. The Roard

acted on 3 affidavits. Copies of the offidavits, minutes and all
associated reports were delivered to Equalization and the county

treasurer on December 14.
The warrants were generated, checked and signed December 20 and
delivered to Equalization and the county treasurer on December 20 and

to the Township & Village Treasurers on December 29.

We received our final ratios from the county on December 29. They
are ag 49.32%, commercial 50.34%, industrial 49.72%, res 48.75%.

The township computer was updated with data and attachments on
December 29.

All of the deeds, transfer affidavits, pre and rescind affidavits have
been processed.

I will continue to keep you informed on the assessing process.
Respectfully submitted,

A YO
Gi nnm

Bear Lake Township Assessor



